STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

2800 BERLIN TURNPIKE, P.O. BOX 317546
NEWINGTON, CONNECTICUT 06131-7546

Phone:

NOTICE OF REOPENNING OF THE HEARING
LIMITED TO A DISCUSSON OF THE REVISED TARIFF FILED BY THE APPLICANT

www.ct.gov/dot

DOCKET NO. 1609-N-169-L

APPLICANT: Manuela Alves
56 Tenth Street
Norwich, CT 06360

HEARING ASSIGNED: November 29, 2018 at 10:00 AM

LOCATION: Department of Transportation
2800 Berlin Turnpike
Newington, Connecticut
Conference Room A

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Bureau of Finance and
Administration, 2800 Berlin Turnpike, Newington, Connecticut, on November 29, 2018 at 10:00
AM in Conference Room A on Docket No. 1609-N-109-L for the reopening of the hearing on the
application of Manuela Alves. The hearing officer has become aware that the applicant, Ms. Alves,
has filed a new tariff so the matter is being reopened for the limited purpose of discussing this

revised tariff,

An original and FOUR (4) COPIES of all prepared documents and exhibits intended to be
introduced as evidence in this matter by the applicant, party, or intervenor must be filed with the
department no less than SEVEN (7) DAYS prior to the date of hearing. All filings must be mailed
to:

CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Administrative Law Unit

2800 Berlin Turnpike

P. O. Box 317546, Newington, CT 06131-7546

Attn: Judith Almeida

The meeting facility is ADA accessible. Language assistance may be requested by contacting the
Department’s Language Assistance Call Line at (860) 594-2109, requests should be made at least
five (5) business days prior to the meeting. Persons having a hearing and/or speech disability
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may dial 711 for Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) and instruct the opefat01' to contact
(860) 594-2243. Language assistance is provided at no cost to the public, and efforts will be
made to respond to timely requests for assistance,

Parties and intervenors requiring an interpreter (translator) for this public hearing must provide.a
court certified interpreter and must notify the Department of Transportation by contacting the
Department’s Administrative Law Unit at (860) 594-2875 at least five (5) business days prior to
the hearing.

If the hearing is postponed due to inclement weather, the hearing will be rescheduled for the next
available date. Confirmation will be sent of the new date of hearing. For any questions
regarding postponements, please call (860) 594-2875.

Dated at Newington, Connecticut, on this 31st day of October 2018.

CONNECTICUT DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

AddL e
Judith Almeida

Staff Attorney 3

Administrative Law Unit

Bureau of Finance and Administration




